
Model No.:

Origin: China

Dimensions: W 275 x D 80 x H 275mm.

Packaging: Weight: ...........

Description: 

Model No.:

Origin: China

Dimensions: W 275 x D 70 x H 275mm.

Packaging: Weight: ...........

Description: 

KCG60K KCG80KModel No.: 

Origin: China

Dimensions: W 275 x D 80 x H 275mm.

Packaging: Weight: ...........

Description: 

KCG50K

Model No.:

Origin: China

Dimensions: W190 x D45 x H150mm.

Packaging: Weight: ...........

Description: 

KCG30KModel No.:

Origin: China

Dimensions: W220 x D45 x H110mm.

Packaging: Weight: ...........

Description: 

KCG20KModel No.:

Origin: China

Dimensions: W220 x D45 x H110mm.

Packaging:Weight: ...........

Description: 
Key Cabinet - 10 Key Capacity, with
plastic key tags and indexing card. 
Color: Grey.

Key Cabinet - 50 Key Capacity, with
plastic key tags and indexing card. 
Color: Grey.

Key Cabinet - 60 Key Capacity, with
plastic key tags and indexing card. 
Color: Grey.

Key Cabinet - 80 Key Capacity, with
plastic key tags and indexing card. 
Color: Grey.

Key Cabinet - 20 Key Capacity, with
plastic key tags and indexing card. 
Color: Grey.

Key Cabinet - 30 Key Capacity, with
plastic key tags and indexing card. 
Color: Grey.

KCG10K

Brand: HELIXBrand: HELIXBrand: HELIX

Brand: HELIX Brand: HELIX Brand: HELIX

KEY CABINETS

LOCKOUT / TAGOUT - KEY CABINETS
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Model No.:

Origin: China

Dimensions: W310 x D70 x H400mm.

Packaging:Weight: ...........

Description: 

KCG100K Model No.:

Origin: China

Dimensions: W275 x D80 x H500mm.

Packaging: Weight: ...........

Description: 

KCG150K Model No.:

Origin: China

Dimensions: W310 x D70 x H400mm

Packaging: Weight: ...........

Description: 

KCG200K

Model No.: 

Origin: China

Dimensions: W620 x D70 x H400mm.

Packaging: Weight: ...........

Description: 

KCG300K

Brand: HELIX

Brand: HELIX

Brand: HELIX Brand: HELIX

KEY CABINETS

Key Cabinet - 100 Key Capacity, with
plastic key tags and indexing card. 
Color: Grey.

Key Cabinet - 300 Key Capacity, with
plastic key tags and indexing card. 
Color: Grey.

Key Cabinet - 150 Key Capacity, with
plastic key tags and indexing card. 
Color: Grey.

Key Cabinet - 200 Key Capacity, with
plastic key tags and indexing card. 
Color: Grey.

LOCKOUT / TAGOUT - KEY CABINETS
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Model No.:

Origin: China

Dimensions: L158 x W133 x D44mm.

Packaging: Weight: ...........

Description: 
Key Cabinet - Emergency  for single
key with hammer. Durable Powder 
Coated Steel Cabinet. Color: Red.

KCG-EKC-01Model No.:

Origin: China

Dimensions: W469 x L793 x D107mm.

Packaging: Weight: ...........

Description: 
Key Cabinet - 320 Keys capacity  
Durable Powder Coated Steel Cabinet
with Clear Acrylic Fascia. Color: Yellow. 

KC-CF-320

Brand: LOTO-LOK® Brand: LOTO-LOK® 


